
From: Anne Halpin [mailto:pnwsun13@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 12:30 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony: I want a full ban! 
 
Testimony:  

We all live downstream, and we say NO, NO, and NO to: 
-Any new fossil fuel terminals! 
-Expansions allowed at existing terminals! 
-Additional fossil fuel infrastructure! 
Even those of us who technically live upstream from Portland recognize that when it comes to 
the question of fossil fuels and their impact on the earth and on future generations, we all live 
downstream. Now is the time to shift away from fossil fuel dependence and toward more 
sustainable energy systems. Oregon can lead the way toward a more healthy and sustainable 
future! And the rest of Oregon looks to Portland to be at the forefront! Please say NO, NO, and 
NO when it comes to bringing more dirty and dangerous fossil fuels into Portland's ports! Thank 
you. 

From: Anne Halpin  
Email: pnwsun13@gmail.com  
Address: 320 SE Atwood Ave., Corvallis , Oregon, 97333  

 


